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Larry	Smalley	Named	President	of	the	CAGC	

	
MEQUON,	Wis.	–	Members	of	the	Closing	the	Achievement	Gap	Consortium	have	named	Mr.	
Larry	Smalley	the	next	President	of	the	consortium	effective	July	1,	2017.	Mr.	Smalley	is	the	
current	Superintendent	of	Schools	of	the	Glendale-River	Hills	School	District.	Mr.	Smalley	is	
one	of	the	five	founding	Superintendents	of	the	Closing	the	Achievement	Gap	Consortium.	
Mr.	Smalley's	vision	of	ensuring	equity	in	educational	attainment	for	all	students	has	
helped	him	lead	his	school	district	for	the	past	decade.		
	
Mr.	Smalley	is	replacing	Dr.	Demond	Means.	Dr.	Means	resigned	his	post	as	President	of	the	
Closing	the	Achievement	Gap	Consortium	after	accepting	the	position	of	Superintendent	of	
Schools	position	in	the	Clarke	County	School	District	in	Georgia.	
	

###	
	

More	about	Larry	Smalley:	
	
Administrative	Experience	
	
Superintendent	of	the	Glendale	River	Hills	School	
District	(2006-present)	
	
Principal	Glen	Hills	Middle	School-Glendale	River	Hills	
School	District	(2003-2006)	
	
Associate	Principal	Silverbrook	Middle	School-West	
Bend	(2000-2003)	
	
Teaching	Experience	
	
Special	Education	Teacher-Badger	Middle	School-
West	Bend	(1996-2000)	
	
Special	Education	Teacher-St.	Aemilian-Lakeside	
Residential	Treatment	Center-Milwaukee	(1992-



1996)	
	
School	Experience	
	
Master’s	in	Educational	Leadership-Cardinal	Stritch	University	2002	
	
Master’s	in	Special	Education-Cardinal	Stritch	University	2000	
	
Bachelor’s	Degree	Special	Education-Cardinal	Stritch	University	1995	
	
Bachelor’s	Degree	Broad	field	Social	Studies/Political	Science-UW-LaCrosse	1990	
	
Family	Life/Activities	
	
Larry	just	celebrated	his	26th	anniversary	with	his	wife	Sandy-a	first	grade	teacher	in	
Menomonee	Falls.		They	have	3	children	ages	24,	21,	and	18	and	a	3	year	old	grandson.		
Larry	has	coached	Little	League	Baseball	as	well	as	summer	league	basketball	off	and	on	for	
15	years.		He	is	a	current	member	of	the	Wisconsin	Association	of	School	District	
Administrators,	AASA,	and	Suburban	School	Superintendents,	a	national	organization	of	
100	suburban	superintendents,	as	well	as	a	past	member	of	the	Boys	and	Girls	Club	and	Big	
Brothers	Big	Sisters	Organizations.		
	


